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Journeying Together in Christ 

6 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Exciting News!  This year the children in Year 3 will be learning to the play the 

recorder.  This will continue into Year 4 next year so they can build on their knowledge 

and skills.   

 

We would like to ensure all children have a recorder of their own to use in school and 

take home and practise as well, as we all know practice makes perfect!  In order for 

this to be possible we are asking for a £5 donation from each child.  

 

If you are able to donate £5 towards the purchase of your child’s recorder please 

complete the return slip below along with payment to the school office by Friday 15 

September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

 

 

Child’s Name __________________________   Year Group ________________ 

 

I enclosed £5 towards the cost of a recorder for my child to use at school and take 

home to practice. 

 

Signed ______________________________   Date _____________________ 
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